
February 7, 2022  

 

OULAHYANE ENTERPRISES 

11460 Saint Martha Court 

Apt#115 

Waldorf, MD 20602 

 

Dear House Economic Matters Committee: I am a small business owner in favor of HB409 to eliminate 

the annual filing fee for businesses. Please feel free to contact me at oulah3390@gmail.com if you need 

more information about my position.  

 

Youssef Oulahyane 

oulah3390@gmail.com 

3018362338 
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